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Extension of Deadline for Responses to Consultation  
 
In November 2003, the Office of Utility Regulation published a consultation paper1 
entitled “Guernsey Posts Proposed Tariff Increases – Consultation Paper” following the 
submission of a proposal from Guernsey Post to change its tariffs. The OUR invited 
interested parties to respond to the consultation paper and indicated it would particularly 
welcome quantitative responses from interested parties that demonstrate how GPL’s price 
changes would affect them (either as businesses or private individuals) in order to assess 
the impact of GPL’s proposals.   

The Director General is aware from initial feedback that a number of interested parties 
are assessing the implications for their businesses of the proposed increases and would 
benefit from the availability of some further time to prepare their responses. 

To facilitate this, the Director General is extending the deadline for submission of 
responses to this consultation from 19th December 2003 to 7th January 2004.   
 
This Information Notice replaces all previous communications regarding the deadline for 
submission of responses to OUR document 03/34.  
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11th December, 2003 

 
 

                                                 
1 Document OUR 03/34 


